
National Night Out  

The department will participate in National Night Out which according to their website https://natw.org  

enhances the relationship between neighbors and law enforcement while bringing back a true sense of 

community. This community-building campaign occurs on the first Tuesday in August and brings 

residents and law enforcement together under positive circumstances. This year’s event will be at 

Collipp-Worden Park starting at 4:00 pm. Area first responders and equipment will be on display as well 

as many community partners. The event will include a movie in the park so bring your lawn chair or 

picnic blanket. 

https://natw.org/

